

Happy New Year 2018!

We are hoping this Newsletter is finding everyone happy and healthy this holiday season. We would like to take this time to fill everyone in on the going-ons with Pemi-Valley Habitat for Humanity and ReStore. But before we get to that, we would like to thank our community for all of your support in everything we do.

The build on Highland St. in Plymouth is nearing completion. Many thanks go to our generous volunteers, donors, and help from our local businesses. We have partnered with Sherwin Williams, who has donated the interior and exterior paint. We would also like to thank our local Dunkin Donuts, and Subway who made sure our volunteers never went hungry. Also, a big thank you goes out to all of those who have volunteered their time and knowledge to ensure that this was a quality build that will keep its family warm and safe for years to come! We would also like to thank Dan McPherson- Master Electrician, Errol Towers for the drywall, Bryant Paving for the driveway, M.E. Latulippe for excavating, as well as Squam Lakes Plumbing who did all of the plumbing, and worked with F.W. Webb to make sure we got the right boiler for our build.











Stay tuned as we are planning for some "Brush with Kindness" events this coming spring. If you are in need of some home repairs, and are unable to make them stop into the ReStore for an application and additional information. If you are interested in volunteering at these events please call the ReStore, or drop into the ReStore to leave your name, contact information, and what you would like to help with! Volunteering could consist of roofing, painting, building handicapped ramps, and making minor home improvements that help increase the quality of life for those individuals.

We have also been doing big things over at the ReStore. If you haven't already swung over, you should stop in to check out our new expansion. We have recently added about 3,000 square feet of sales floor space to

our store, so that means more space for more stuff! The ReStore is now open on Sunday!







If you'd like to see any new inventory, volunteer opportunities, or anything else Habitat for Humanity or ReStore related "Like" us on Facebook or feel free to call the store at 603-536-1333. You can also e-mail us at restore@pemivalleyhabitat.org or check us out at www.pemivalleyhabitat.org.

With warm regards,

Pemi-Valley Habitat for Humanity